
Hobart – Relocation of Maternity Services 

Mr BEHRAKIS question to MINISTER for HEALTH  

Several constituents in Hobart have contacted me concerned over the closure of 
maternity services at Healthscope. I have informed them of the announcement last 
week, which was received positively, but can the minister please provide details on the 
plan to relocate the mother-baby unit at the Royal Hobart Hospital to St Johns Park, and 
how this will help families? 
 


